
From: Jeanne Braha <jbraha@rockcreekconservancy.org> 

Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 1:16 PM


To: Dawn Taft <dtaft@hyattsville.org>

Subject: Pepco Sustainable Communities Award

 
Dear Dawn,
 
Thank you for your application to the Pepco Sustainable Communities awards. We are pleased to provide
the City of Hyattsville support in the amount of $9,975 for the City-wide Tree Planting project. To accept this
award, please respond to this email.
 
Please note that awardees are required to attend a launch event on Tuesday, September 28 at 11:30am.
Awardees will also be responsible for completing a mid-term report by March 31, 2022, and final report by
September 30, 2022.
 
Thank you for your contributions to our region’s environmental stewardship. We look forward to collaborating
with you throughout the year.
 
Sincerely,

Jeanne
 
 
--
Jeanne Braha
Executive Director
Rock Creek Conservancy
7200 Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 500, Bethesda, MD 20814  
jbraha@rockcreekconservancy.org
301-579-3105
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DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for the use of the
recipient named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and delete
the original message and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.
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